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Begin forwarded message: 
From: <OFACFOIAOffice@treasury.gov> 
Subject: RE: FOIA 2017-06-226 Status update
Date: October 1, 2019 at 4:11:54 AM PDT 
To: <pbyrne@sonic.net> 

Good morning,

As our August 15, 2017 acknowledgement of the receipt of your  FOIA 
requests stated, OFAC generally processes its FOIA requests on a “first in, first 
out” basis; however, please be aware that upon acknowledgement of a new 
request, we  review its scope assign it to one of two processing tracks: simple 
or complex. Based on the scope of your request OFAC determined that it was 
complex.

Please be advised that as of today, Tuesday, October 1, 2019, we are still 
awaiting responses to our taskings for responsive records. We will follow up on 
the outstanding taskings today.

When we receive responsive records, we will process them out to you.

Your status inquiry will be brought to the attention of OFAC’s FOIA Director as 
soon as he arrives in the office.

Regards,

The OFAC FOIA Office

From: Peter Byrne <pbyrne@sonic.net>  
Sent: Monday, September 30, 2019 5:36 PM 
To: OFAC FOIA Office <OFACFOIAOffice@treasury.gov> 
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Subject: FOIA 2017-06-226 Status update

It has come to my attention that OFAC is fulfilling FOIA requests that 
were made years after my outstanding request was filed. I request that 
you process my outstanding FOIA immediately. Please advise. 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: <OFACFOIAOffice@treasury.gov>
Subject: FOIA 2017-06-226 Status update
Date: December 15, 2017 at 5:27:10 AM PST
To: <pbyrne@sonic.net>

FOIA #2017-06-226
OASIS #968374

Mr. Byrne,

Thank you for your inquiry regarding the status of your FOIA request. In OFAC’s 
August 15, 2017 acknowledgement letter, we informed you that 146 open 
requests preceded yours in our processing queue. As of today, December 15, 
2017, there are 113 cases pending ahead of yours in our processing queue.

We appreciate your patience as we work through our queue.

Regards,

The OFAC FOIA Office

From: Peter Byrne [mailto:pbyrne@sonic.net]  
Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2017 12:07 PM 
To: OFAC FOIA Office 
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Subject: FOIA 2017-06-226

RE: FOIA 2017-06-226 
OASIS 961179 

What is the status of my outstanding request, please? Is there an ETA? 

Peter Byrne 
pbyrne@sonic.net
https://hyperlink.services.treasury.gov/agency.do?origin=http://www.pet
erbyrne.info/
office: 707-981-4989 
cell: 707-338-9134 
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